




United States Department of State
Washington, D.C 20520

April 10, 2018

To Whom It May Concern:

Since the 1960s, the Office of Overseas Schools, has awarded a grant to the New England
Association of Schools and Colleges (NEASC) on an annual basis, to help support the NEASC
Commission on International Education (NEASC/CIE), which is the division ofNEASC that
accredits more than 250 schools in 70 countries worldwide. NEASC/CIE works with the
Department of State assisted schools, and other international schools throughout the world that offer
elementary through secondary school (ages 3-18) where English is the primary language of
instruction.

NEASC/CIE is a highly successful institution because of its engagement in peer review and
continuous improvement. NEASC/CIE enjoys full recognition by higher education institutions
throughout the world, including in the United States. Graduates of secondary schools accredited by
NEASC/CIE throughout the world regularly gain admission to U.S. higher education institutions.

NEASC is furthermore recognized by the Commission on Accreditation of the National Association
of Independent Schools, (NAIS) and through NEASC Commission on Institutions on Higher
Education. NEASC is also recognized by the U.S. Department of Education.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

~ /.:J~
mas P. Shearer
ctor, Office of Overseas Schools

U.S. Department of State


